

# SEPTEMBER 2024

### **TEA DANCE**



Our next tea dance is on **Saturday 23<sup>rd</sup> November** 3 – 5.30pm at the Winnersh Community Hall.

The tea dance will be beginner / improver level.

Tickets are £7 each in advance. We will be holding a raffle to raise funds for Thames Valley Air Ambulance and there will be a quiz.

Please bring cakes to share. We will provide tea and coffee, please bring your own mug.

Next year's tea dances will be at the Winnersh Community Hall on the following dates:

Saturday 25th January

Saturday 8th March

Saturday 4th October

# **CHRISTMAS PARTY**

Our Christmas party is on **Wednesday 18<sup>th</sup> December** from 7 – 10pm at the Crescent Centre.

It will be for all levels and the theme will be Black and Silver

Tickets are £7 each in advance. We will be holding a raffle to raise funds for Thames Valley Air Ambulance and there will be a quiz.

Please bring a small plate of food for sharing. We will provide drinks.

## **CHARITY FUNDRAISER**



We would like to raise some more funds for our charity of the year. To this end, we have decided to hold raffles during some of our classes next month. We thought it would be nice to make up some hampers as prizes. The hampers will be either:

- a selection of Spring bulbs or
- a selection of foodstuffs.

We would very much welcome donations. Thank you!

## **RECYCLING**



We also make money for charity through recycling.

See website, Facebook or leaflets in class for details of the items we collect.

### **DISCOUNT CARDS**

The cards are £45 for 10 classes saving 50p per class. Cards can be used for any of our classes, just hand it to our helpers who will sign and date it. The cards can be paid for by cheque or by bank transfer.

For more details, please speak to one of us at class.

#### **BIRTHDAYS**

Let us know when it is your friend's birthday.

After embarrassing them by singing to them they get to choose one of 3 envelopes.

- One contains a voucher for a free class
- One contains a voucher for money off a class
- One contains the booby prize asking you to make a donation to our Charity of the Year

# **CHRISTMAS CLOSURE**



Our last event this year will be the Christmas Party on Wednesday 18th December. We will restart classes on **Monday 6th January 2025**.